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[EXTERNAL]:	New	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	policy
regarding	"in	person"	Continuing	Education

In	order	for	licensed	site	remediation	professionals	(LSRPs)	to	more	easily	meet
the	continuing	education	requirements	for	license	renewal,	the	Site	Remediation
Professional	Licensing	Board	("SRPL	Board")	is	implementing	a	new	policy	on
Continuing	Education	which	will	restrict	the	definition	of	"Alternative	Verifiable
Learning	Format"	("AVLF")	to	only	those	programs	that	are	offered	in	a	format
that	does	not	permit	real-time	interaction	with	presenters.	This	will	allow	more
programs	to	be	considered	"in-person,"	even	if	attendance	is	remote	and
synchronous.

The	new	policy	is	posted	on	the	SRPL	Board	website	at
https://www.nj.gov/lsrpboard/board/boardstatements.html.

Questions	may	be	directed	to	Dana	Haymes	at	SRPLBoardContact@dep.nj.gov	or
609-984-3424.

The	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	is	dedicated	to
protecting	New	Jersey's	environment	and	public	health.	The	agency	prioritizes
addressing	climate	change,	protecting	New	Jersey's	water,	revitalizing	its
communities	and	managing	and	promoting	its	natural	and	historic	resources.

For	the	most	recent	information,	follow	the	DEP	on	Twitter	@NewJerseyDEP,
Facebook	@newjerseydep,	Instagram	@nj.dep,	and	LinkedIn	@newjerseydep,	or
visit	www.nj.gov/dep.
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